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CIRCULAR – ASTRONOMYWORKSHOP 2024
CLASSES I and II

3.12.2024

Dear Parents

Galactic Greetings from Mayoor!

We are pleased to inform you that our first Offline Astronomy Workshop of this session has been

scheduled for classes I and II onWednesday, 4 December 2024, during School working hours.

Details of the workshops are given below:

CLASSES NAMEOFTHEWORKSHOP
I and II Rocket 1,2,3…. Go!

* The above mentioned workshops are exclusively for the students who have enrolled in the

Space Workshop (2024-25).

Warm regards

Alka Awasthi
Principal


